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NOV 16 2000

SPECIAL ORDER
No. L 070~ /7]

SUBJECT: Amendment to Special Order No. 2000-1066 Authorizing the
Attendance of Some DENR Employees to the Training on
Integrated Watershed Management for Project Implementors

from November 7 to December 6, 2000, at the ENR Academy,
Carranglan, Nueva Ecija.

In the interest of the service and in order to capacitate the Planning and
Programming staff in the effective review and evaluation of the regional priority
watershed profiles, Ms. Cecilia B. Mendoza and Mr. Gilbert Lawas are hereby authorized

to attend the above mentioned training. Ms. Mendoza and Mr. Lawas will replace
Messrs. Elmer S. Azucena and Basilio Caralos, respectively..

Their attendance to this training shall be on official time. They are entitled to
allowable traveling and other training —related expenses chargeable against the JICA

funds.

This Order takes effect on the duration of this traihi
ANTONIO H. CERILLES

& Secretary






